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1st Congress of Physiotherapists of Bosnia and Herzegovina 
 

CPBH-2013, Welcome Message 

 

Dear Friends and Colleagues,  

 

I am honored to invite you personally to the I Congress of Physiotherapists of Bosnia and 

Herzegovina which will take place in October 2013 in Sarajevo. The Congress will take place 

from 03.-06.10.2013. The motto of the congress is "Physiotherapy- is what we are". Congress 

is organized by the Physiotherapy Association of Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina 

UFFBiH). 

 

Our intention for this Congress is to allow acquisition of new knowledge in certain fields of 

physiotherapy, exchange of experiences, joint evaluation and attitudes needed for application 

of new diagnostic and therapeutic procedures. We will discuss the major breakthroughs and 

developments in the field of physiotherapy – from clinical practice to research and technology. 

 

The capital of Bosnia and Herzegovina, Sarajevo, can be considered as an ideal location for an 

international medical congress of this dimension. In addition to a regional top-rate scientific 

program, there will be many opportunities for hands-on learning and networking as well as 

exciting social events, thanks to Sarajevo unique socio-cultural, historical heritage and 

architectural wealth within all of Europe. 

 

We are firmly convinced that this Congress will fully justify its motto, emphasizing 

physiotherapists as one indispensable part of the rehabilitation process, and so contribute to a 

better understanding and promotion of our profession having physiotherapists and our clients, 

as beneficiaries of congress results. 

 

Note that the congress will be accredited by the Chamber of physiotherapists of Croatia, 

Nursing Chamber of Serbia and Chamber of Graduate all profiles Health Engineer of  FBIH. 

  

We look forward to welcoming you in Sarajevo in 2013. 

 

This is an opportunity not to be missed. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

                                    

President of the UFFBiH 

Board of Education and 

Training: 

 

Damir Operhal 
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